Feb 21, 2017 Bolton Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes
Station 58
Meeting started at 7:45 PM.

Rebecca mentioned the upcoming meeting and petition regarding the
Stafford compromise.

Denise Dollman spoke about car break in around the Bolton
neighborhood and had interaction with WL police.

Maury Morse from WL Food Bank gave background on food bank and the
need for space at the old fire station should it be remodeled in the future.

Bob Kirkendall updated the progress that was made on the old Bolton
fire station and showed building plans on how it will look in the future.

Peggy Kirkendall is working with the parks department on funding. Bob
K. mentioned that funding would come from an upcoming vote on a bond.

Bob K. spoke of a non profit to manage fire station.

Bob K. also addressed the following.

*Insurance would fall under the city for fire station.

*Occupants would need their own insurance.

*Fees for usage were discussed.

*Possible part time manager was discussed.

*RFP was discussed and the March 3 deadline. Request for proposal.
*Discussion of parking for food bank was discussed at the fire station.
*Fundraising was discussed for the future of the fire station.

Bob McCarthy raise a motion to have the city cover renovation and
utilities and future up keep to be offset by rent and fees collected for the usage
of fire station. He also mentioned that this should be considered a community
resource. Motion was seconded by Rebecca.

Motion was passed by a vote of 13-0

Bob McCarthy spoke of the need to address speeding and speed bumps
and having conversations with TVFR regarding this.

Bob also spoke about the high pressure natural gas piplines and the fact
that there is no auto shut off in case of emergency.

Recorded by Bob Meuhe.



